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This comprehensive
and accessible
guide to cake
decorating teaches
all of the
techniques and
tricks that aspiring
sugarcrafters need
to create stunning
and impressive
cakes. Everyone
will think these
amazing cakes
came from the best
bakery in town!
First Steps in Cake
Decorating reveals
dozens of expert
cake decorating
ideas that are
simple to achieve
yet look stunning.
All the most
popular methods of
icing and
decoration are
covered, including
buttercream,
sugarpaste,
chocolate, marzipan

and flower paste.
Detailed, easy-to-
follow instructions
explain the basics
of preparing and
using different
types of icing,
illustrated with
step-by-step color
photographs. There
is a delicious array
of fantastic cakes
here to suit adults
and children alike.
Beginners will pick
up the basics fast,
and even
experienced cake
decorators will find
inspirational new
ideas. About All-in-
One Guide to Cake
Decorating: A
complete,
structured course
in the beautiful art
of cake decorating
from first steps to
expert skills.
Teaches techniques
that can be used to
decorate all kinds
of cake from a
novelty birthday

cake to a
memorable
wedding cake. Over
300 instructional
step-by-step color
photographs show
how to decorate
more than 50
finished cakes.
Clearly written,
straightforward text
covers every aspect
of sugarcrafting
skill. Includes
covering cakes,
filling and layering,
icings, chocolate,
sugarpaste,
marzipan, piping,
flower paste, and
quick and easy
decoration ideas.
""A 'must have' for
anyone with the
slightest interest in
cake decorating"" --
Publishers Weekly
To make a bird,
you'll need
hundreds of tiny,
hollow bones, so
light you can barely
feel them on your
palm, so light they
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can float on air.
Next you'll need
feathers, for
warmth and lift.
There will be more
besides - perhaps
shells and stones
for last touches -
but what will finally
make your bird
tremble with
dreams of open sky
and soaring flight?
This picture book
shows how even the
smallest of things,
combined with
wonder and a
steady heart, can
transform into
works of magic. The
worldwide book
market generates
almost $90 billion
annually, and more
than half of those
sales are made in
non-bookstore
outlets such as
discount stores,
airport shops, gift
stores,
supermarkets, and
warehouse clubs.

How to Make Real
Money Selling
Books provides a
proven strategy for
selling books to
these enterprises.
You will learn about
developing a
product strategy,
conducting test
marketing,
contacting
prospective buyers,
promoting your
product, selling to
niche markets, and
much, much more.
Howard Boward, a
13-year-old boy-
genius with a chip
on his shoulder is
too smart for his
own good. He has
troubles making
friends—possibly
because he
complains so much.
Until one day a
science experiment
goes haywire, and
Howard creates a
best friend for
himself—Franklin—
who also happens

to be a monster.
Creating Franklin
was an accident,
not like Howard
was playing God or
anything—or so
Howard tells
himself. Franklin
and Howard are
having so much fun,
Howard decides to
create more
“friends,” using
DNA from kids at
school. Only, these
friends aren’t quite
as friendly. Soon
there’s a major
mess and Howard
has to sort it all out
before the monsters
destroy their
human
counterparts. But
terminating the
monsters proves
harder than he
imagined. They
didn’t choose to be
monsters; they
can’t go against
their innate nature.
Howard finds
himself facing
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consequences for
playing God.
Getting rid of the
monsters means
learning to tame his
own inner beast,
and Howard begins
to understand the
meaning of free will
and true friendship
A primary care
doctor is skeptical
of his patient’s
concerns. A hospital
nurse or intern is
unaware of a drug’s
potential side
effects. A physician
makes the most
“common”
diagnosis while
overlooking the
signs of a rarer and
more serious
illness, and the
patient doesn’t see
the necessary
specialist until it’s
too late. A
pharmacist
dispenses the
wrong drug and a
patient dies as a
result. Sadly, these

kinds of mistakes
happen all the time.
Each year, 6.1
million Americans
are harmed by
diagnostic
mistakes, drug
disasters, and
medical treatments.
A decade ago, the
Institute of
Medicine estimated
that up to 98,000
people died in
hospitals each year
from preventable
medical errors. And
new research from
the University of
Utah, HealthGrades
of Denver, and
elsewhere suggests
the toll is much
higher. Patient
advocates and
bestselling authors
Joe and Teresa
Graedon came face-
to-face with the
tragic
consequences of
doctors’ screwups
when Joe’s mother
died in Duke

Hospital—one of
the best in the
world—due to a
disastrous series of
entirely preventable
errors. In Top
Screwups Doctors
Make and How to
Avoid Them, the
Graedons expose
the most common
medical mistakes,
from doctor’s
offices and
hospitals to the
pharmacy counters
and nursing homes.
Patients across the
country shared
their riveting
horror stories, and
doctors recounted
the disastrous—and
sometimes
deadly—consequen
ces of their
colleagues’
oversights and
errors. While many
patients feel
vulnerable and
dependent on their
health care
providers, this book
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is a startling wake-
up call to how
wrong doctors can
be. The good news
is that we can
protect ourselves,
and our loved ones,
by being educated
and vigilant medical
consumers. The
Graedons give
patients the
specific, practical
steps they need to
take to ensure their
safety: the
questions to ask a
specialist before
getting a final
diagnosis, tips for
promoting good
communication
with your doctor,
presurgery
checklists, how to
avoid deadly drug
interactions, and
much more.
Whether you’re sick
or healthy, young or
old, a parent of a
young child, or
caring for an
elderly loved one,

Top Screwups
Doctors Make and
How to Avoid Them
is an eye-opening
look at the medical
mistakes that can
truly affect any of
us—and an
empowering guide
that explains what
we can do about it.
With this new
edition, Eric Chiang
transforms
CoreEconomics into
a text/media
resource well
attuned to today’s
students. Long
active in the
economics
education
community, Chiang
brings a
contemporary
teacher’s
perspective to the
book, supporting a
variety of learning
approaches by
introducing modern
topics, new
pedagogy, a more
visual presentation,

and well-integrated
media tools. All this
while maintaining
the book’s defining
focus on just those
topics instructors
cover most often in
the course. The
cake mix
doctor...doctors
cake mixes to
create more than
200 luscious
desserts with from-
scratch taste. With
straightforward,
insightful advice,
renowned business
trainer W. Steven
Brown provides
managers--from
new to experienced-
-with essential
leadership tools.
This is the book
that "ought to be in
the top drawer of
every manager's
desk"*. Are you
guilty of... * Being a
buddy, not a boss? *
Never admitting
that you are
accountable? *
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Managing different
people in the same
way? * Failing to
set common
business goals? *
Trying to control
your people instead
of influencing their
thinking with
enthusiasm? These
are just a few of the
13 fatal errors
managers make.
Errors that waste
valuable time,
money, and talent.
This book will show
you how to
recognize
problems--and
avoid them--before
they happen.
Author Steven
Brown, a nationally
recognized
professional trainer
and consultant,
provides the
essential guide for
effective managers
and shows you how
to get the best from
your workers, your
company--and

yourself. The
creator and host of
My Cupcake
Addiction—one of
the world’s most
widely viewed
online baking
shows—shares her
most dazzling and
delicious dessert
recipes and
ingenious
entertaining tips so
you can throw the
perfect party.
Whether you’re
putting together a
simple snack or an
over-the-top
extravaganza,
bringing sweets to
the office or
planning a trick-or-
treat to be
remembered,
Sweet! Celebrations
will be your go-to
book in the kitchen.
Organized around
special occasions
throughout the
year—from
Valentine’s Day to
Christmas—the

book includes
Elise’s favorite
recipes for a rustic
wedding, a game-
day celebration, an
elegant afternoon
tea, a colorful
children’s birthday
bash, and many
more. Get the party
started with the
centerpiece
cake—such as a
Jack O’ Lantern
Smash Cake or
whimsical Tree
Stump Cake—and
pair it with Elise’s
tasty drinks. Her
easy, innovative
small bakes and “no
bake” options are
great for filling out
your display and
giving every get-
together that extra
“wow” factor. You’ll
find beautiful
double-page photos
of each theme party
and step-by-step
photographs that
make decorating
gorgeous cakes
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easy—even for
beginners. Using
the same accessible
approach that has
drawn millions of
followers to My
Cupcake Addiction,
Elise’s cherished
recipes for classic
cakes, frostings,
and toppings will
make any novice
baker feel like a
pro. Reprint of the
original, first
published in 1859.
The publishing
house Anatiposi
publishes historical
books as reprints.
Due to their age,
these books may
have missing pages
or inferior quality.
Our aim is to
preserve these
books and make
them available to
the public so that
they do not get lost.
Success is not final
and failure is not
fatal. Maria
Hatzistefanis

should know.
Having spent 20
years building her
own company
(described by the
press as 'an
overnight success'),
she acknowledges
how hard it is to
keep going and find
your motivation,
especially in the
face of self-doubt,
rejection and
unexpected
setbacks. This
punchy, easy to
digest book spells
out how to motivate
yourself and
harness your drive
and energy to make
things happen. With
clear guidance, tips
and celebrity
stories throughout,
Maria sums up her
business secrets
with three golden
rules: set your
goals; plot your
trajectory; make it
happen! This book
will help anyone

looking to grow
their business and
enable readers
everywhere to find
their own 'Make It
Happen' mindset.
Everyone can learn
from this book, no
matter where you
are in your career.
By using our hands
to transform
natural materials
into objects of
beauty and utility,
we reconnect with
our creativity, our
environment, and
back to ourselves.
Includes how to
make a handplane
for bodysurfing.
Reprint of the
original, first
published in 1881.
Understanding how
leaders make
foreign policy and
national security
decisions is of
paramount
importance for the
policy community
and academia. This
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book explores how
leaders such as
Trump, Obama,
Netanyahu and
others make
decisions using the
Applied Decision
Analysis (ADA)
method. Potter and
other great wizards
and witches of the
Wizarding World
have used in the
Harry Potter series.
This book contains
all the spells, what
the spells do, and
how they are
pronounced as well
as special essays on
magic. With this
book you can learn
great spells
yourself and
become a great
wizard or witch like
Harry Potter! The
Harry Potter
Spellbook Unofficial
Guide is the
original convenient
and comprehensive
guide to the spells
and magic of the

wizarding world of
Harry Potter. This
comprehensive
guide includes: *A
to Z of Harry Potter
Spells used in the
Harry Potter books
*Complete
descriptions of each
spell, how the spell
is pronounced and
what it does
*Separate sections
on different types of
spells – Charms,
Counterspells,
Curses, Fake
Spells, Healing,
Hexes, Jinxes,
Transfiguration and
the destructive
Unforgiveable
Curses *Types of
Wizards, Wizard
Training, Wizard
wands, the effects
of emotions on
magic *Descriptions
of Animagi,
Metamorphmagi,
Parselmouths,
Legilimency,
Occlumency, Seers,
Floo Network,

Portkeys, Inferi,
Dark Marks,
Horcruxes and
more. Both as a fun
magic guide and as
an indispensable
addition to any avid
Harry Potter fan's
collection, The
Harry Potter
Spellbook Unofficial
Guide is the perfect
book for you. From
Yolanda Gampp,
host of the
massively popular,
award-winning
YouTube sensation
“How to Cake It,”
comes an inspiring
“cakebook” with
irresistible new
recipes and visual
instructions for
creating
spectacular novelty
cakes for all skill
levels. On her
entertaining
YouTube Channel,
“How to Cake It,”
Yolanda Gampp
creates mind-
blowing cakes in
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every shape
imaginable. From a
watermelon to a
human heart to
food-shaped cakes
such as burgers and
pizzas—Yolanda’s
creations are fun
and realistic. Now,
Yolanda brings her
friendly, offbeat
charm and caking
expertise to this
colorful cakebook
filled with
imaginative cakes
to make at home.
How to Cake It: A
Cakebook includes
directions for
making twenty-one
jaw-dropping cakes
that are gorgeous
and delicious,
including a few fan
favorites with a
fresh twist, and
mind-blowing new
creations. Yolanda
shares her coveted
recipes and pro
tips, taking you
step-by-step from
easy, kid-friendly

cakes (no carving
necessary and
simple fondant
work) to more
difficult designs
(minimal carving
and fondant detail)
to aspirational
cakes (carving,
painting and gum-
paste work).
Whatever the
celebration,
Yolanda has the
perfect creation,
including her never
before seen Candy
Apple Cake, Party
Hat, Rainbow
Grilled Cheese
Cake, Toy Bulldozer
Cake and even a
Golden Pyramid
Cake, which
features a secret
treasure chamber!
Written in her
inspiring,
encouraging voice
and filled with
clear, easy-to-follow
instructions and
vibrant photos,
How to Cake It: A

Cakebook will turn
beginners into
confident cake
creators, and
confident bakers
into caking
superstars! To most
of us, learning
something "the
hard way" implies
wasted time and
effort. Good
teaching, we
believe, should be
creatively tailored
to the different
learning styles of
students and should
use strategies that
make learning
easier. Make It
Stick turns
fashionable ideas
like these on their
head. Drawing on
recent discoveries
in cognitive
psychology and
other disciplines,
the authors offer
concrete techniques
for becoming more
productive learners.
Memory plays a
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central role in our
ability to carry out
complex cognitive
tasks, such as
applying knowledge
to problems never
before encountered
and drawing
inferences from
facts already
known. New
insights into how
memory is encoded,
consolidated, and
later retrieved have
led to a better
understanding of
how we learn.
Grappling with the
impediments that
make learning
challenging leads
both to more
complex mastery
and better retention
of what was
learned. Many
common study
habits and practice
routines turn out to
be
counterproductive.
Underlining and
highlighting,

rereading,
cramming, and
single-minded
repetition of new
skills create the
illusion of mastery,
but gains fade
quickly. More
complex and
durable learning
come from self-
testing, introducing
certain difficulties
in practice, waiting
to re-study new
material until a
little forgetting has
set in, and
interleaving the
practice of one skill
or topic with
another. Speaking
most urgently to
students, teachers,
trainers, and
athletes, Make It
Stick will appeal to
all those interested
in the challenge of
lifelong learning
and self-
improvement. From
zines you can fold
in a minute to

luxurious leather
journals and
sumptuous
sketchbooks, How
to Make Books will
walk you through
the easy basics of
bookmaking.
Whether you’re a
writer, a
scrapbooker, a
political activist, or
a postcard
collector, let book
artist Esther K.
Smith be your guide
as you discover
your inner
bookbinder. Using
foolproof
illustrations and
step-by-step
instructions, Smith
reveals her time-
tested techniques in
a fun, easy-to-
understand way.
Illus. in full color.
An apple pie is easy
to make...if the
market is open. But
if the market is
closed, the world
becomes your
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grocery store. This
deliciously silly
recipe for apple pie
takes readers
around the globe to
gather ingredients.
First hop a
steamboat to Italy
for the finest
semolina wheat.
Then hitch a ride to
England and hijack
a cow for the
freshest possible
milk. And, oh yes!
Don't forget to go
apple picking in
Vermont! A simple
recipe for apple pie
is included.
"Libraries should
consider
purchasing multiple
copies since every
preschool and
primary-grade
teacher in town will
want a copy to
read."--(starred)
Booklist. Queen of
cakes, Annie Rigg
knows how to
celebrate. This
step-by-step book

will inspire you to
create something
special, no matter
how new you are to
cake decorating.
Most of the cake
recipes in the book
are adapted from
one of The Basics
where you'll also
find frostings and
decorating
techniques. The
chapter For
Birthdays will tick
all the boxes, from
a pretty Meringue
Tower to the
German Chocolate
Cake. If you've
always wanted to
make your own
cake For Kids but
have never had the
confidence, Annie's
step-by-step
Chocolate Polka-dot
Cake will persuade
you to try. Mother's
day, Father's day,
baby showers,
weddings and
Valentine's day - all
occasions For

Someone Special. A
special day
deserves a special
wedding cake, and
the three-tiered
chocolate cake
embellished with
storebought French
macarons looks so
impressive.
Everyone needs
inspiration For the
Holidays, such as a
Stack of Stars for
Christmas. Annie's
simple ideas and
step-by-step photos
will encourage you
to make, bake and
celebrate
today.Annie Rigg is
an experienced
freelance food
stylist and writer.
She has worked on
numerous books
and best-selling
magazines, such as
Sainsbury's
Magazine, Olive,
Delicious, Country
Living and Good
Food Magazine.
She has worked
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with a number of
top chefs, and used
to cook for world-
famous singers and
bands on tour,
including Tom
Jones, Paul
McCartney, Pink
Floyd and The
Rolling Stones.
Vols. 34- contain
official N.A.P.E.
directory. "If you
are determined to
encourage
creativity and
provide a
collaborative
environment that
will bring out the
best in people, you
will want this book
by your side at all
times." —Bill
Moggridge,
Director of the
Smithsonian's
Cooper-Hewitt
National Design
Museum "Make
Space is an
articulate account
about the
importance of

space; how we
think about it, build
it and thrive in it."
—James P. Hackett,
President and CEO,
Steelcase An
inspiring guidebook
filled with ways to
alter space to fuel
creative work and
foster collaboration.
Based on the work
at the Stanford
University d.school
and its
Environments
Collaborative
Initiative, Make
Space is a tool that
shows how space
can be intentionally
manipulated to
ignite creativity.
Appropriate for
designers charged
with creating new
spaces or anyone
interested in
revamping an
existing space, this
guide offers novel
and non-obvious
strategies for
changing

surroundings
specifically to
enhance the ways
in which teams and
individuals
communicate,
work, play--and
innovate. Inside
are: Tools--tips on
how to build
everything from
furniture, to wall
treatments, and
rigging Situations--
scenarios, and
layouts for sparking
creative activities
Insights--bite-sized
lessons designed to
shortcut your
learning curve
Space Studies--
candid stories with
lessons on creating
spaces for making,
learning, imagining,
and connecting
Design Template--a
framework for
understanding,
planning, and
building
collaborative
environments Make
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Space is a new and
dynamic resource
for activating
creativity,
communication and
innovation across
institutions,
corporations,
teams, and schools
alike. Filled with
tips and
instructions that
can be approached
from a wide variety
of angles, Make
Space is a ready
resource for
empowering anyone
to take control of an
environment.
Contains the
reports of state

departments and
officials for the
preceding fiscal
biennium. In the
mid-1950s,
legendary avant-
garde composer
John Cage and
artist Lois Long
created a truly
marvelous object.
Part artist's book,
part cookbook, and
part children's
book, Mud Book is
a spirited, if not
satirical, take on
almost every child's
first attempt at
cooking and
making. Through
the humble mud
pie—add dirt and

water!—Cage and
Long encourage
children to explore
their imagination
and to get their
hands dirty, and
they offer this
warning: "Mud pies
are to make and
look at, not to eat."
A unique hybrid of
art book,
unconventional
cookbook, and
inspiration for
young makers, this
new edition of Mud
Book will delight
children and
parents alike, and
makes a charming
gift for all ages.
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